
Winter Parking 

Reminder #2 

Please, no parking on 
the street during and the 
day after a snowstorm. 
Plows must be able to 
get through to clear the 
entire width of the street! 
Because plows cannot 
lift every bit of snow,  salt 
is sprayed to melt the 
remaining snow. Slushy 
conditions should be 
driven cautiously until 
roads are dry. This is 
winter in Utah!  

Hideout Now Represented 
on Wasatch County TAP 
Board 

Hideout resident and 
staffer Kathleen Hopkins 
has been appointed to 
the Wasatch County TAP 
Board, which will allocate 
the tax dollars collected 
from the TAP tax (1/10 of 
1% sales tax). Her recent 
comments: “I am 
attending my first 
meeting tonight...The 
board... is just getting 
started with a mission 
statement, priorities and 
processes for making 
allocation decisions. I am 
excited to represent 
Hideout and hope to 
shine a spotlight on the 
projects we would like to 
get off the ground.”  

Planning Commission 
Alternate  

Hideout is looking for an 
Alternate Planning 
Commission Member to 
fill the reminder of the 
term of a term until 
January 1st of 2026. If 
you would like to have 
input in the way Hideout 
is developed in the future 
and are interested in 
serving on the Planning 
Commission, please 
contact Alicia Fairbourne 
at 435-640-2188 or 
afairbourne@hideoututa
h.gov. 

Great News! 

Great news for Hideout 
Residents! Three 
separate Park City bus 
lines will be running from 
Richardson Flat into both 
ski resorts and Old Town 
daily from 5:30 am until 
11:05 pm. The bus lines 
are the revised Silver 
route and two new ones: 
Brown and Grey. 

For further information 
on the schedules, go to:                  
https://parkcity.org/
departments/transit-bus/
routes-schedules 

Coming Up— 

December 21, Planning 
Commission Cancelled 

December 25th, 
 Christmas Day,    
 Town Hall closed 

January 1, New Year’s 
 Day, Town Hall closed 

January 11, 12:00-5:00pm 
 Hideout Planning 
 Meeting for 2024  
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Your Skills Are Needed! 

 As you know, Hideout is a small 
town with a high growth rate. 
Like many rapidly growing 
communities, Hideout can 
benefit from a diverse set of 
skills. Accordingly, the Town 
would like to ascertain whether 

there are residents who would consider sharing 
their individual expertise on a part time basis, for 
the benefit of the Town.  

There are a number of town 
committees including the 
Community Engagement 
Committee; Parks, Open Space 
and Trails (POST) Committee; 
Transportation Committee; and 
Economic Development Committee in addition to 
the Planning Commission and several other ways 
to contribute.  

If you have expertise in an 
area listed in this survey (link 
below) and would be willing 
to share your time on a part-
time or ad-hoc, voluntary, as-
needed and uncompensated 

basis, please respond to this survey. There will be 
absolutely no obligation of any kind if you 
respond. You would be free to decline or limit your 
participation on any committee or project for any 
reason at any time. Interested? Please go to: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HBMVB27 

 Or scan this QR Code: 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please call Alicia 
Fairbourne at  (435) 640-2188 or Jan McCosh 
at  (435) 776-6066. 

Thank You! Hideout Town Council 

Note: We have an immediate need for a resident 
to assist with grant writing to help our POST 
Committee. The Committee will be actively 
working on a variety of funding sources and 
grants for their priority projects. Please contact  

Jan McCosh at  (435) 776-6066 if you are 
interested.  

Part-time Public Works Opening 

If you know someone who would be interested in 
a part-time snowplowing position, please contact 
Dan Allen at dan@hideoututah.gov. 

 

Season’s Greetings from the Hideout Staffers! 

From L to R: Carol Kusterle-Administrative Assistant; Jan McCosh-

Town Administrator; Timm Dixon-Director of Engineering; Dan Allen-

Director of Public Works; Andy Larsen-Public Works; Kathleen Hop-

kins-Deputy Recorder/Building Department; Stephen Miché-Public 

Works/Water; Alicia Fairbourne-Hideout Recorder; LuAnn Peterson-

Billing Manager; Keri Wilson-Finance Manager;  Travis Bonner-

Public Works. Not Pictured: Kent Cuillard-Public Works. 

Blanket Drive Warms Up the Holidays 

Hideout neighbors, 
thank your for your 
generosity and 
sincere caring for our 
community! Your 
donations will keep 
many wonderful 
people warm this 
winter. The Hideout 
Community 
Engagement 
Committee helped the 
Town collect blankets 
and cash donations 
equivalent to 120 
blankets for the Peace 
House of Park City. 
This was double their 
goal! After visiting the Peace House with other 
municipal leaders in the fall, Hideout’s Jan 
McCosh noticed that the blanket shelf was empty 
and returned to Town exclaiming, “Lets fill those 
shelves!”   

Mission accomplished, Jan! 

We buried the Peace House 

tree in blankets! The Peace 

House staff expresses grati-

tude to Hideout. 


